Subject RE: Opening Up Safely and Reconnecting Communities Fund - Holford Parish Council

From Justin Robinson < justin@somerset-alc.org.uk>

To Clerk <clerk@holford-pc.gov.uk>

Date 15/09/2021 10:29 AM

Dear Hema.

I am pleased to say that your application for £1179.00 has been successful – this is my favourite one so far! Payment will be made to the council's bank account in the next few days.

Best regards, Justin

Justin Robinson CEO, Somerset Association of Local Councils Limited Edgar Hall, Somerton Business Park, Somerton, Somerset, TA11 6SB Company number 11942896 registered in England and Wales

From: Clerk <clerk@holford-pc.gov.uk> Sent: 09 September 2021 10:50

To: Justin Robinson < justin@somerset-alc.org.uk>

Cc: Holford Village Hall Chair <chair@holfordvillagehall.org>

Subject: Re: Opening Up Safely and Reconnecting Communities Fund - Holford Parish Council

Importance: High

Dear Justin,

Please find attached a completed form from Holford Parish Council on behalf of the Village Hall.

Let me know if you require anything else.

Many thanks, Hema Stanley.

## **Holford Parish Council**

Email: <a href="mailto:clerk@holford-pc.gov.uk">clerk@holford-pc.gov.uk</a> Telephone: 07818 015956 Website: <a href="mailto:www.holford-pc.gov.uk">www.holford-pc.gov.uk</a>

On 30/07/2021 12:17 PM, Simon Pritchard wrote:

Dear Colleagues,

Please find attached an application form/guidance for the new Opening up Safely and Reconnecting Communities Fund that SALC are pleased to be administering on behalf of Somerset County Council.



We have tried to keep the fund as simple to access as possible and look forward to receiving your application during September. However, during August, do feel free to contact Jeff Brown at Somerset County Council (contact details on the form), if you want to test whether your project ideas are in line with the criteria for the fund – as this is central government funding, there may be some things that are not in scope. Jeff will be on leave for the last week in August, so it will probably be best to contact him before then although his emails are likely to be monitored.

If you have any questions regarding the council's powers to undertake certain activities, I will be back from leave and able to assist from Monday 16<sup>th</sup> August; as always, you can email me directly at justin@somerset\_alc.org.uk or give me a call on 07436 115706.

This is the first time that SALC has been asked to administer a grants programme on behalf of a principal authority, so it will be something of a learning curve for us all but could provide a great model for how to provide additional funding and support to the sector in the future.

With best regards,

Justin

**Justin Robinson** 

CEO, Somerset Association of Local Councils Limited

Edgar Hall, Somerton Business Park,

Somerton, Somerset, TA11 6SB

Company number 11942896 registered in England and Wales